E. H. WELLSs
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE
OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 8, 1934

Mr. J. D. Hunter
State 0il & Gas Inspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This will acknowledge receipt of
your letter of June 5 with reference to your field
trip with Mr. McClure to the Scott-Kaiser well.

I will get in touch with Mr. McClure
when in Santa Fe the first of next week and discuss
the situation with him. I will take no action until
I talk with Mr. McClure.

Very truly yours,

G S $bnee,

State Geologist
EHW:EB



